
 

Warm greetings from the Sheraton Soma Bay Resort! 

Our transformation of the Sheraton Soma Bay Hotel is progressing well, and we would like to 

extend our sincere thanks for your continuous support throughout this period. Below, please find 

the latest schedule for your reference.

 

We remain committed to providing the highest level of service during the transformation. For 

each facility undergoing renovation, we have created suitable alternatives to ensure minimal 

disruption. Kindly ensure that all clients reserving rooms at the Sheraton Soma Bay are fully 

informed of the transformation program at the time of booking. 

Please feel free to reach out if you require further information or if there’s any way we can be of 

assistance. 

Yours faithfullly, 
 

 

Boris Bornman  
General Manager  

 


